
LINCOLNSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 

RE-COMMISSIONING OF THE LIBRARIES SERVICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, in accordance with Rule 16 (General Exception) of the Council’s Access 
to Information Procedure Rules in the Council’s Constitution, an exempt report on the Re-
Commissioning of the Libraries Service, will now be considered as an open report by the meeting of 
the Executive on 3 April 2024. 

The reason for general exception in this instance is that due to the wide-ranging impact of this service 
it has been determined that this decision should be considered by a meeting of the Executive in open 
session in order to improve the transparency around the decision making for the future of this service.  
Due to the timing of the meeting, it is impracticable to comply with the requirements to give 28 days 
notice under the Access to Information Procedure Rules. 

This notice is published in accordance with Rule 16 of the above forementioned rules and the decision 
to apply Rule 16 has been taken in consultation with the Chairman of Public Protection Scrutiny 
Committee. 

 

 

Debbie Barnes OBE 

Chief Executive 

19 March 2024 

 

Ref: Rachel Wilson (rachel.wilson@lincolnshire.gov.uk) 


